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3M Food Safety 

Dear valued customer, 

As a valued user of 3M Food Safety produets, we want to ensure that you receive 

the quality and service expected from 3M. 

Recently we have been made aware of attempts from non-3M authorised 

distributors, who offer our produets to the market that are not meeting the high­

quality standards we require. Most of the time these produets are out of date or have 

been inappropriately stored. At 3M we have stringent produet specification and 

production standards, which are some of the highest in the world. We would never 

supply any produet that would fait below these strict standards which could affect 

the performance of our produet. tf you have any doubts or questions about the use, 

performance or storage of our produets please contact the local 3M representative. 

We will be then able to help you to identify the right produet for your use or link you 

to the authorised 3M distributor in your area. We will do our utmost to identify these 

companies and will take appropriate legal actions. 

Our network of 3M Food Safety authorised distributors have to adhere to strict 

standards which will make sure that the 3M produets you buy from them are of the 

correct quality and perform in the way they were designed to. 

We value your business with us and want to be sure you are comfortable and secured 

with the use of 3M produets. lf you have any questions or concerns, please don't 

hesitate to make contact with your 3M representative. 

Best regards, 

Risto Rammul 

3M North Europe Food Safety Leader 


